
TO THE GOVERNING BOARD FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT 
 
 
Approval of Deferred Maintenance Plan (Annual Revision) for 2014-2015 
 
The District chooses to submit a five-year deferred maintenance plan and have this plan 
discussed during open session to allow for public comment in order to qualify for 
funding.  The revised plan is due the last working day in June for that fiscal year. 
 
The plan can be amended at any time and would be required to follow this same 
procedure for each amendment.  The funding plan will be presented during the budget 
process on a year-to-year basis. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION:  The beginning balance in the Deferred Maintenance Fund 
(Fund 14) as of July 1, 2014 was $846,933.  The district contributed another $1.5 million 
from LCFF base grant funds for a total available amount of $2.35 million.  It is projected 
$2.0 million will be expended for Deferred Maintenance 2014-2015 projects by June 30, 
2015. 
 
For 2015-16, it is projected the Deferred Maintenance Fund will have a beginning 
balance of $0.35 million.  District contributions from LCFF base grants are expected to 
be 1.0 million.  This will make $1.35 million available for 205-16 Deferred Maintenance 
projects. 
 
 
Recommended Action: Approval of Five-Year Deferred Maintenance 
 Plan for 2011/2012 
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